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19th April 2022 
 

Ofsted Inspection Report 2022 – We are a GOOD school! 
 

Dear families, 
 
I am pleased to be able to share the report following our recent inspection which confirms that we 
continue to be a GOOD school. There are many points to highlight and be proud of but I feel the opening 
paragraph says everything that we all know about our school. 
 
‘Pupils come to this welcoming school happy and eager to learn. They benefit from warm and 
encouraging relationships with staff who know them well. This helps them to feel safe and secure. 
Pupils, including children in the Reception class, are considerate of each other and get on well together. 
Pupils who have joined the school recently said that they have settled in quickly and made friends 
easily.’ 
 
Please read the report in its entirety as it has many comments to make about the inclusivity of our school 
and how we, school and home, work together as a team to provide high quality care and education for all 
our pupils. There are identified areas for improvement but the staff and governors were aware of these 
prior to the inspection and already had plans in place to address them. 
 
Thank you to everyone for their support over the past turbulent few years as, together, we have navigated 
our way through the various challenges and ever-changing times – it is very much appreciated. We have 
pulled together as a community and it has made us stronger as a result. 
 
I continue to be pleased and proud to be your headteacher. 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Claire Green 
Headteacher 
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